To Whom It May Concern,

In reference to our CloneAPalooza Il application, we would like to formally apply for a noise
waiver in regards to the county code. We intend to cut music off at 12:00 midnight on each of the two
evenings, Friday September 14™ 2014 as well as Saturday September15th 2014. Nothing loud will take
place between 12:00midnight and 10:00 am.

We appreciate your consideration in advance.

Chris Aldridge
Executive Producer
Clone A Palooza Il
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